
Scotland is producing more clean, green 
energy than ever before, and we need to 
strengthen the transmission network so 
we can get it to the homes, schools and 
businesses that need it.

To help make this happen we need to build a 
new substation just north of Kincardine in  
Fife – close to where existing overhead lines 
cross each other at Kilbagie – so we can 
increase the voltage of those lines from  
275kV (275,000 volts) to 400kV, to  
strengthen the electricity transmission 
network and guarantee secure energy 
supplies for the future.

We will also need to alter the overhead lines 
slightly to connect them to the proposed new 
Kincardine North substation.

The project will play a key role in the fight 
against climate change, and the UK’s 
transition to Net Zero, as renewable energy 
replaces old fossil-fuelled power generation.

We consulted local people about our initial 
plans in June 2024. We are now asking for
comments on our more detailed plans for 
the substation, overhead line works and 
temporary access proposals, to help us 
develop the project in the best way.

You can also find more information on our 
website: www.spenergynetworks.co.uk/
pages/kincardine_north_substation.aspx 

You can leave comments on the website, and 
you can also contact us in the following ways: 

Phone: 0800 470 2376
Email: kincardine@communityrelations.co.uk 
Post: FREEPOST SPEN KINN

At this stage, your comments are not 
representations to the planning authority. 
When we make an application for 
development consent in the future, you will 
be able to make formal representations at 
that stage.

Kincardine North Substation Project

We’d like your views!

Our public consultation runs until Friday 20 December 2024.

Please come along to our public 
exhibition to see our plans in more detail 
and ask questions of the project team:
Wednesday 27 November, 2pm to 7pm
Kincardine Community Centre
Anderson Lane, Kincardine, FK10 4SF


